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Year 4 Educational Visit to Wycombe Museum and River Rye 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

On Wednesday 19
th

 October, Year 4 will be visiting Wycombe Museum and the Rye Park as part of this 

term’s topic ‘Rivers, Mountains & Coast’ where they will be exploring the local area and investigating the 

River Rye. 

 

The children will spend the morning visiting Wycombe Museum and taking part in workshops to learn about 

the history of High Wycombe chair making. The children will be outdoors for the afternoon and so will need 

to wear their school uniform and sturdy school shoes or trainers would be preferable.  Each child will need a 

water bottle, packed lunch and a waterproof coat. 

 

In order for the trip to run we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.50 per child, which 

includes the coach fare and Museum workshops. If we do not secure sufficient funding, we may need to re-

consider. 

 

Please could all consent forms and contributions be returned by Friday 14
th

 October, thank you.   

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Kittler 

 

Year 4 Educational Visit to Wycombe Museum and River Rye 

 

 

Yes, I give permission for my child ______________________________ in Class _______ to attend the 

above trip.  I enclose £9.50 in cash / cheque (please delete as appropriate)  

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________   Date: ______________________ 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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